
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
April 27, 1999 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:05.  The minutes from our last meeting were approved. 
 
The Chair distributed the President's reply to our report on the grievance hearing.  Copies will be 
sent to the parties involved. 
 
We continued our consultation discussion. 
 
The Chair summarized the business accomplished this year for the final report to the Faculty 
Senate. 
 
We agreed to meet for the last time this semester on Tuesday, May 4, at 9:00. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:35. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kathy Ann Miller 
 


